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9499 Columbia Rd.
Loveland, OH 45140
513.697.3100
Call & Follow Prompts

By donating a car, motorcycle, RV, boat, trailer, or 
ATV to St. Vincent de Paul, you make a direct impact 
on the lives of our neighbors. You also can receive 
a tax credit. We make it easy for you — we’ll pick up 
your vehicle and take care of the paperwork. All you 
have to do is give us a call at 513.421.CARE (2273), 
email cardonation@svdpcincinnati.org or fill out 
our online donation form.

Address:

Phone:
Emergency:

parish@smoy.org
smoy.org
513.683.7101

Email:
Website:

Fax:

Social Media

Follow us on Facebook & Twitter 
@smoyparish

https://bit.ly/SMOY-YouTube

The Catholic Telegraph is the monthly magazine of the Arch-
diocese of Cincinnati, available to the Catholic faithful free of 
charge. For your complimentary monthly subscription, go to 
thecatholictelegraph.com/subscribe.

Receive the Catholic Telegraph 
Free of Charge

Married couples celebrating a significant wedding anniversary 
(25, 40, 50, 60, 65, 70, or 75 years) in 2022 are invited to request 
a congratulatory certificate from Archbishop Schnurr. Individ-
ual couples may request a certificate online or by contacting 
Ana Ramirez | aramirez@catholicaoc.org | 513.263.3384

Golden Anniversary Mass Schedule for 2022
In addition to receiving a certificate from Archbishop Schnurr, 
married couples celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary 
in 2022 are invited to attend one of the Golden Anniversary 
Masses:

• August 13, 2022, 4:30 p.m. at Our Lady of the Immaculate 
Conception, Dayton

• August 14, 2022, 11:00 a.m. at the Cathedral Basilica of St. 
Peter in Chains, Cincinnati; Archbishop Schnurr presiding

You can register for one of these Masses in the process of 
completing the certificate request form on the Center for the 
New Evangelization (CNE) website. Request Certificate/RSVP 
for Golden Anniversary Mass at https://bit.ly/3GiJiE8

Wedding Anniversary Certificates 
& Golden Anniversary Mass

October 17-28, 2022 | Holy Land
Join Archbishop Dennis M. Schnurr on pilgrimage to the Holy 
Land, October 17-28, 2022. This pilgrimage will be a spiritual 
journey to the land where Jesus was born, where he preached 
and healed, suffered, died, and rose again. For more informa-
tion and to register, go to www.catholiccincypilgrimage.com.

Holy Land Pilgrimage 
with Archbishop Schnurr








